
School Year 
2020-2021 
Welcome back?! Kind 
of… 

I know it’s already October, 
but Welcome Back to school, 
Class of 2029 returnees and a 
BIG WELCOME to all of the 
new Families that have joined 
our ‘Ohana.  This definitely 
has not been a typical year 
for anyone, but we’re hopeful 
that it will get better and 
we’ll see everyone very soon! 

2020-2021 ATP Representatives 

Questions/concerns: imua2029@kskatp.org 
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Laulau! 
In November we are 
planning a Laulau 
demo. Stay tuned. 

Relay For Life! 
Join Team Captains 
Rebecca & Jared 
Chong for this 
year’s virtual Relay. 

NEW Class Shirt 
We’re in the process 
of designing it right 
now.  Look out for 
details soon.
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October Newsletter 
‘O ke kahua ma mua, ma hope ke kūkulu.

Kristi & Nainoa Chong 
(Sieri)

    Rebecca Chong 
(Kapena) 

Kanoe & Kaulana 
Vares (Kulia)



Ho’olaule’a 2021:  

Virtual Edition 

With Campus inaccessible to most people due to 
Covid-19, it is a very real possibility that 
Ho’olaule’a will be done virtually this year.  Our 
Class is in charge of the Country Store.  This 
can be done virtually, but we’re missing one big 
thing….we are still looking for someone to be 
our Chairperson.  We need someone who has 
ideas and is willing to take on the task of 
leading this venture.  As always, your ATP Reps 
will be there to support you! 

If you are willing or know someone who might 
be interested, send us an email with names and 
contact info to imua2029@kskatp.org.
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FIND US ON FACEBOOK, I MUA 2029 
We have a Facebook Group Page! However, it is a private page and 
you will need to find one of the ATP Reps to add as a friend or 
already be FB friends with someone who is in the group to be 
invited.

If you have any ideas or suggestions for virtual “gatherings” please email us, we’d love to hear 
from you.


